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Laurie Walter

From: Kaitlin Nicole LaRosa <knlarosa@syr.edu>
Sent: Tuesday, November 28, 2023 12:22 PM
To: Laurie Walter
Subject: Syracuse University Climate Corp Survey

Good afternoon,

The Dynamic Sustainability Lab (DSL) at Syracuse University would like to invite you to participate in our 
survey on experiences and limitations within the NYS Climate Smart Communities Program and related local 
sustainability issues within your own municipality and jurisdiction. 

You and your municipality have been identified as a potential participant due to your community's expressed 
interest and participation in the NYS Climate Smart Communities Program within the greater Central New 
York region. This survey aims to highlight potential barriers and gaps of understanding in your community's 
sustainability goals and how they can be mitigated through community partnership and engagement. The survey 
is anonymous and should only take 5 minutes of your time to complete. The survey can be found here 
https://syracuseuniversity.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_bqNCUfwdWX56b9Y. 

Thank you for your consideration, and we look forward to hearing your community's experience in this space.
 
 
Kaitlin N LaRosa (she/her)
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Environment, Sustainability, and Policy | Policy Studies
Renée Crown University Honors Program | Maxwell Leadership Scholar
e: knlarosa@syr.edu p: 845-554-2565


